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up-to-date information to key Spanish-speaking audiences, including through a website that 
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Mr. Chairman, 

In response to the statement by the distinguished delegate from Senegal, I should like to 
express DPIôs appreciation for the support and, indeed, the excellent premises provided by the 
Government of Senegal for the UN Information Centre in Dakar. Indeed, in February this year I 
visited the UNIC and I was very impressed by the premises provided by the Government of 
Senegal. I encourage every one of you to visit the UNIC premises, which provides us with the 
opportunity and the facilities to do our work. 

However, as for expanding the Centre, this is not possible within the Departmentôs 
current or projected financial and human resources.  DPI would nonetheless welcome the 
opportunity to enhance the reach of the Centre, should additional funds for increased operating 
costs as well as additional posts be provided. 

The distinguished delegate from Bangladesh noted that the Information Centre in Dhaka 
has not
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I am pleased to note the positive comments on our presentation from many delegations, 
and I have taken note of the reservations expressed by the G-77 and China during our informal 
meetings and in the General Debate at this session. 

Distinguished delegates, DPI is ready to work with the Committee to address your 
concerns. I assure you, once again, that ñUN Affairsò will be produced within existing resources. 
We are committed to pursuing multilingual editions. With the approval of the Committee, which 
I continue to hope for, we can pursue pro-actively our early contacts with external publishers for 
editions in Arabic, Chinese, Russian and Spanish.  At the same time, we welcome Member 
Statesô willingness to engage with us and connect us to other interested institutions in their 
countries. 

Though the formal debate has now come to a close, my Department looks forward to 
continuing our dialogue through the Bureau on these and other relevant issues. I intend to ask 
for the organization of regular inter-sessional briefings, as we have done in the last year, with 
members of this Committee. I look forward to the outcome of your deliberations over the 
coming days, and to the strategic direction and guidance that the Committee will provide through 
its recommendations to the General Assembly at its sixty-fourth session. 

Thank you. 
* *** *


